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Parent/Childcare Worker meetings 
 

� Meetings / discussions with parents to be held at appropriate times to discuss how their child/ren are 

progressing, whether a child is ready to move onto the next level / room. 

 

� A parent/Childcare Worker meeting must be organised in December & May of each year in order to 

give parents the opportunity to discuss their child’s progress, successes, difficulties, etc.  This also 

provides parents with an opportunity to participate/make suggestions regarding the running of the 

Playgroup. 
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